Competitive Workforce Alliance

A GREAT WORKFORCE ... A GREATER REGION

www.agreatworkforce.com

November 16, 2015

Jeanine Joy Happiness 1st Institute

Dear Jeanine,

On behalf of the members of the Competitive Workforce Alliance Allied Health Regional Skills Partnership, thank you so much for taking the time to be one of our afternoon workshop speakers, a member of the planning committee and a workshop moderator at our Summit, The Right Training Matters: How Patient-Centered Care and other Trends are Reshaping the Healthcare Workforce.

You were instrumental to our success in many ways. From serving on the Summit committee to being a presenter, you were a big part of the success of this Summit. I want you to know your workshop received high marks from participants, and was noted for providing practical information they can put to use right away. That is valuable and we thank you for sharing your expertise and practical training with us. I look forward to seeing you at Partnership meetings.

Thank you again, Jeanine.

R. Wedgpeth

Cordially,

Ruth Hedgpeth, Ed.D, MSN/MHA, RN Dean, Nursing and Allied Health

Central Piedmont Community College

Chair, Allied Health Regional Skills Partnership

Centralina Workforce Development Board – Workforce Intermediary for Allied Health Regional Skills Partnership 525 North Tryon Street, 12th Floor Charlotte, NC 28202 Phone: (704) 348-2717 FAX: (704) 347-4710